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Nicola Gunn

From: Planning
Subject: FW: The application is for - Proposed two storey extension to rear (north) elevation 

to replace existing and engineering works to alter ground levels. No 3/2023/1005

 
 

From: Carol Ansbro <thornleywithwheatleypc@gmail.com>  
Sent: Friday, January 19, 2024 12:14 PM 
To: Planning <planning@ribblevalley.gov.uk> 
Subject: The application is for - Proposed two storey extension to rear (north) elevation to replace existing and 
engineering works to alter ground levels. No 3/2023/1005 
 

 ❚❛❜ External Email  
This email originated from outside Ribble Valley Borough Council. Do NOT click links or open attachments unless you 
recognize the sender and are sure the content within this email is safe. 

FAO Lucy Walker  
 
Thornley with Wheatley PC has considered this application and no issues have been raised. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Parish Clerk 


